

Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln counties

1 message

Kathleen Sublett <k_sublett@yahoo.com>

Reply-To: Kathleen Sublett <k sublett@yahoo.com>

To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 17, 2011

State Engineer Jason King, State Engineer

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King, State Engineer,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this project.

Please, please, please DO NOT take the groundwater from White Pine and Lincoln counties. Las Vegas needs to live within its current water availability and learn to conserve and curtail building. (They could start by getting rid of the palm trees, not native to Nevada.) I am a native Southern Nevadan currently living in Northern Nevada and I have watched Las Vegas become a cancer on the face of Nevada by over-growing. It is time to stop building new homes in Las Vegas, there are other ways for the construction industry to make money (maintenance of infrastructure). White Pine and Lincoln county do not deserve to become another Owens Valley fiasco.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Kathleen Sublett 10087 Atwood St Reno, NV 89506-1645

Thu, Nov 17, 2011 at 12:56 PM

DEC 0 1 2011